
 HPE Reminders:             
* The Grades 4-6 Winter Concert will be December 14 at 6:30 pm in the HS Auditorium. 

* Winter Recess will be from December 25 through January 1. 

* With the holiday season upon us, many people choose this time to reflect on those in 
need and support organizations who provide help to our community. If you would like 
to like to participate, here are a few organizations in need of your donations:   

  -- Foothills Rural Community Ministry - Food Pantry 

  -- HPE Mitten Tree 

  -- Rome Humane Society- Pet Pantry 

  --Toys For Tots- new unwrapped toys.       Items may be sent to the HPE Main Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The annual Mitten Tree at HPE will continue this year from November 

28th – December 13th. Our students may hang hats, mittens, socks, or 

anything warm and fuzzy on the tree in the front hall by the Main 

Office. All donations will help the Foothills Christmas Basket Project. 

Please contact Mrs. Schram at 865-7261 with any questions. 

 


